
I am sending you a brief email in support of HB3444 to provide equitable funding to all charter schools; 
charter school students and public school students. I thank you for your consideration and support. 

We have five children. We started out at Cal Young and Gilham public schools in Eugene . Our fourth 
daughter was excepted into the charter school as a kindergarten and that opened up our paths to get 
all five children into the charter school. We have had a significantly different experience in all positive 
ways since switching our family from the public schools Eugene to the charter school in Coburg.


